
CBH-13 Correspondence – Marvin Wenger 
 

 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Marvin Wenger [mailto:marvinwenger51@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Pickle Ball 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
As someone new to Long Beach, I find it disappointing that the city council does not seem interested in 
expanding pickle ball courts. 
If any of the members have not been to the parks lately, they should check out how many people are 
waiting to play. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marvin Wenger 
 
 


